
 
REIDENBAUGH PTO - MEETING MINUTES 

November 5th, 2019 Opened at 7:04 PM 

OFFICERS PRESENT: Rebecca Stanion, Kelly Zeigler, Yanna Nachtigall, Jaime Costanzo 

TEACHERS/ FACULTY PRESENT: Trudi Smith 

PARENTS PRESENT: Jen Boyer, Kim Topf, Ada Emuwa 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT: The PTO is currently in good shape; our account balance is 
approximately $21,000.00.  

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT: Tomorrow will be the end of marking period assembly, kids were 
nominated for most improved or most hard working, bus awards, lunch & recess awards 
and two teachers will receive awards.  

Turkey baskets, this year we will be collecting for 29 baskets this year. Student 
ambassadors will be getting together to make turkey decorations for the basket.   

 COMMITTEE’S REPORTS:  
 Box tops -This fall box tops has raised $450. 
 Thanksgiving baskets- Flyers will be going home this week. 
 Holiday shop-We have bought our own items again this year.  There are 

approximately four items per category, the committee tried to keep all 
items below $5.00 and there are less expensive items.  The big item this 
year is the Pure Aveda bracelets. The sign-up genius for volunteers will be 
coming out soon.   

 Play-There has been one full cast rehearsal so far, and it went very well.   
 Spring festival- Jamie Lloyd will be chairing the spring festival this year.  We 

have less parent volunteers and we will be cutting back a little while still 
making it a really fun night.   

 Winter book fair- Book Fair will be in the auditorium and we will have the 
Reidenbaugh café just outside the auditorium and the classes will all have 
a short holiday performance in the gym.  

 Color Dash- Total funds, after expenses, were $7232.00 including the 
penny wars. It was a great start for a first-time event and hopefully will 
raise more money next year.  

 SLAC-The next meeting will be November 10th.  
There will be no December or January meeting.  The next PTO meeting is February 4th 
at 7:00 PM. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:52 PM. 

 


